
Many thanks, Miss Morton, Mrs McLeod, Mrs Pearson and Mrs Rigby 
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                              Our Early Years team would officially like to welcome you and your child to 
Early Years. Our transition days in July now seems a long time ago, so if you do have any 
queries, please ask and we hope to put your mind at ease.  
 
We are all so impressed with how the children have settled into school; they are starting to build 
lovely relationships with both adults and their peers.  
 
This week, the children have had lots of fun playing with the playdough, building models in the 
construction area, making shape models, drawing patterns in writing sand, taking on different 
roles in the home corner and exploring our new block area. 
 
 
 
 

Notes for parents and guardians 
 
Circle Time 
As part of next week’s circle time we will be talking all about ourselves. Please could you bring in 
a named bag with items in for your child to talk about on Tuesday 11th September. Please see 
Miss Morton if you have any questions. 
 
Ideas might include routines, drawings, interests, favourite toys, photographs of children, family 
members or pets (Please could you provide a picture or drawing of your child’s family members 
as we would like this to be displayed in our Home Corner) 
 
Weather- Due to the change of weather please ensure your child comes to school with their 
coat. 
 
Reception PE (Every Tuesday) 
Please bring in your child’s PE kit on Monday 17th September. PE kits will remain at school and 
be sent home every half term. Reception will start PE on Tuesday 18th September.  
 
Forest Days (Every Friday):  
Children will need to be provided with wellies or other suitable footwear as we will get muddy! 
These shoes can remain in school. Please provide your child with some old clothes in a named 
bag for their forest session which they will bring home every Friday. Forest for both Nursery and 
Reception will start on Friday 21st September.  
 

*Please ensure all school uniform is labelled with your child’s name* 
 
All About Me 
In case you haven’t already, please remember to bring in your child’s ‘All About Me’ sheet. These 
were given out during the transition meetings. Please see attached sheet. 
 
 
  

 


